LEGAL NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on the adoption of the combined Budget and
Appropriation Ordinance of the Streamwood Park District for fiscal year 2022-2023 will
be held at the Hoosier Grove Barn, 700 W. Irving Park Road, Streamwood, Illinois on
June 28, 2022 at 6:45 p.m.

A copy of said Budget and Appropriation has been posted and is available at the Streamwood
Park District Administrative Office, 777 S. Bartlett Road, Streamwood, Tilinois.

Sherri Harry
Park Board Secretary



